
TOWN OF GRANBY 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Jen Espinal, Town Clerk 
 
FROM: Renee Deltenre, Land Use Coordinator 
 
DATE:  May 5, 2025 
 
RE: Notice of Cancellation – 5/14/25 Regular Meeting of the Granby IWWC 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be advised that the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission’s Regular Meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 14, 2025, has been cancelled. 
 


